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District Mission Statement  

The mission of the Candor Central School Community is to challenge students to 

become responsible, knowledgeable, contributing citizens within a caring 

environment where lifelong learning is valued and differences are accepted. 

www.candorcsd.org 

Candor Schools - Shaping Our Future  

9th grade students went on a Tech Savvy field trip to TC3. See page 22 for more details.  
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News & Notes  

A Message from the Elementary School Principal...  

 The last month of school sure has arrived quickly!  As you know, I was out on maternity leave 

for most of April and May.  Thank you to the entire Candor School Community for the love and 

support as my family and I welcomed our daughter Skylar into the world.  I enjoyed the time at home 

with both of my daughters and Iõm happy to be back!   

 Construction in the elementary building continues to move along and will do so through the 

summer months.  Although the main office and faculty room have been temporarily relocated, we 

continue to get through each day smoothly.  Faculty, staff and students have been wonderful in not 

only handling the changes, but helping out.  We look forward to the upgrades to our facility!         

 With June comes many exciting end of the year activities.  Students will attend a Band and 

Chorus Concert, Flag Day, Field Day, and the Senior Walk.  As we celebrate a great school year with 

these activities, please remind your child(ren) the importance of finishing on a positive note.  All 

students are expected to remain respectful, responsible, safe and caring!  

 I would like to congratulate Mrs. Musa as she will retire from her position as the librarian in 

the elementary school.  Prior to being the librarian for the past 5 years, she retired from 32 years of 

teaching.  Mrs. Musa has been a huge asset in her role as the librarian and will be greatly missed.  

We wish her the very best!  

 Lastly, thank you for a great school year filled with many wonderful memories.  Best of luck to 

the 6th graders as you begin your journey in middle school.  Please remember to come visit.  We will 

miss you!  I hope you all have a fantastic summer and enjoy time with family and loved ones.  If there 

is anything I can help with over the summer please feel free to contact me in the elementary school.   

Sincerely,                                                                                                                         

Mrs. Volpicelli , Elementary Principal  

A Message from the Jr/Sr High School Principal...  

As we near the end of another school year, I would like to thank the students, parents, faculty and 

staff who have worked so hard to make this year a success.  I feel blessed to work in a school district 

where all stakeholders share in the vision of creating a positive and productive educational 

environment for everyone.  

To the Class of 2017 ð Congratulations on reaching this important milestone.  Through your 

education, you have built the foundation to transition successfully into college or a career. Use the 

knowledge and skills youõve developed throughout high school to successfully pursue your goals and 

dreams.  I wish you all the very best as you begin your journey through your adult life!   

To all students, parents and staff:  have a safe and enjoyable summer.  It will go by quickly, Iõm sure.  

I look forward to welcoming students back in September, and in particular welcoming our incoming 

7th  graders as well as the Class of 2018!  

Regards,                                                                                                                                                       

Wayne Aman, Candor High School Principal  
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Important Dates  

 

IMPORTANT ELEMENTARY DATES:  

June 8:   Band/Chorus Concert 7:00 p.m.   

                  H.S. Auditorium  

June 13:   4th Grade Museum Night 6:00 p.m.  

June 15 :  Field Day  

June 16:   Band/Chorus Trip to Sea Breeze  

June 19:   *6th Grade Moving -Up Ceremony   

                      9:30 a.m.,    H.S. Auditorium       

                  *Grades 4 -6 Awards Program  

                     10:30 a.m.,   H.S. Auditorium  

                 *6th Grade Moving -Up Reception  

                     11:15 a.m.,   Elementary School  

   Early Release at 1:30 p.m.  

June 20:   Beach Buddy Reading at 10:00 a.m.  

                  Early Release at 11:00 a.m.  

 

June 21:   Last Day for Students  

                  Early Release at 11:00 a.m.  

IMPORTANT HIGH SCHOOL DATES:  

June 6:   Jr. High Band/Chorus Concert                                          

   7:00 p.m. - Auditorium  

June 7:   Sr. High Band/Chorus Concert  

           7:00 p.m. - Auditorium  

   John Hancock Day  

June 9 & 12:   Finals  

June 14 - 20:  Regents Exams  

June 23:   Graduation 7:30 p.m.                                                                                    
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CCS Class of 2017  

The Candor Central School District is proud to announce that Vanessa Doane has attained the honor of 

Valedictorian  and Hannah Hatton has earned the distinction of Salutatorian  for the graduating class of 

2017. Honor graduate status requires students to earn an overall grade point average of 90 or above.  Eleven 

additional members of the Class of 2017 have achieved this honor. Their accomplishments are as follows:  

Vanessa Doane is the 

daughter of Brent and 

Cathleen Doane. She is a 

member of the National 

Honor Society, and served 

as the secretary of the 

Student Council and Key 

Club for the duration of her 

senior year. She has been 

the treasurer of Yearbook 

Club and a member of Key 

Club for four years. 

Vanessa participated in 

concert band, chorus, 

womenõs chorus, jazz band, the fall play productions of 

òDonõt Mention My Nameó and òPar for the Corpseó, the 

spring musical productions of òAnnie Jr.ó, òSinginõ in the 

Rainó, òBye Bye Birdieó, òThoroughly Modern Millieó, 

and òOnce Upon a Mattress.ó She has also volunteered 

at the school store, was a member of the Scholarship 

Challenge team her senior year, participated in the 

FLES program her sophomore year, and played soccer, 

basketball, and softball throughout her high school 

career. She is also the co-founder of the high schoolõs 

Book Club. Outside of school, Vanessa volunteers 

frequently with the Auxiliary of local Legion Post 907, 

has volunteered with the Benevolent and Protective 

Order of the Elks, was involved with the week long 

Camp Candor, and has offered her services at the Tioga 

Historical Museum during their OõTannenbaum 

fundraiser. She has been awarded the Clarkson 

Leadership Award, the Frederick Douglass and Susan 

B. Anthony Award, and the American Citizenship 

Award. Vanessa will be graduating with 46 credits from 

Tompkins Cortland Community College through the 

CollegeNow program. Vanessa will be attending 

Tompkins Cortland Community College to pursue an 

education in Adolescent Education.  

Hannah Hatton 
is the daughter of 

Elizabeth and Mike 

Hatton. Hannah is a 

member and Vice 

President of National 

Honor Society and 

served as Treasurer on 

the student council her 

senior year. She was 

also a member of 

concert band, jazz 

band, and parade band. 

Since ninth grade, Hannah has been a member of 

Envirothon and has gone to Regional and State 

competition alongside her teammates. She has done 

many sports including basketball, softball and field 

hockey.  She participated in Book Club, Key Club, and 

drama productions throughout high school. As a 

member of Key Club, Hannah has participated in the 

annual Easter egg hunt, Tioga County clean -up day, 

and school wide donations of food and clothes. She has 

also volunteered at the pancake breakfast at the 

Candor Firehouse, at Fish Haven Farms, and at the 

Newark Valley Apple Festival. Additionally, she was a 

member of the Homecoming Court in the fall of her 

senior year.  Hannah went to the American Legion 

Auxiliary Empire Girls State week -long camp where 

she was Vice Chairman of her committee and 

represented Candor Central School District. She was 

the recipient of the Clarkson Achievement Award, 

Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute Medal, Air Force 

Math and Science Award, and received the Henry 

Wells Scholarship from Wells College. Hannah will be 

graduating with 40 credits from Tompkins Cortland 

Community College through the CollegeNow Program, 

and she will be attending Wells College to pursue a 

degree in Education.  


